
November 4, 2013 Argyle Village Board Meeting 

 

Those in attendance: Mayor Wesley Clark, Trustees Cher McCotter, Joanne McDowell, 

Joseph Lohret; Clerk Joyann Stimpson; and Bethany Bills 

 

Meeting called to order at 5:30 P.M. 

 

On a motion made by Trustee McCotter, seconded by Trustee Lohret, and carried, the 

Board approved the paying of the web-site warrant as long as it was under $50.00; 

Trustee McDowell is to forward warrant to Clerk. 

 

Several issues were addressed 

 -Village will contribute $200.00 toward the Town’s Anniversary celebration 

 -Village will contribute $200.00 to the Front Porch Forum for their service to the 

  Village 

-as Michael Newell will longer work for Village the Village will advertise on         

Front Porch Forum for his replacement 

-a resident from Lufkin Commons voiced concern over feral cats in Village; 

Board agreed that the natural order of things may take care of the problem 

-drainage problem at Barkley Ave. was tabled again because Commissioner 

Robinson’s input is needed  

 

On a motion made by Trustee McDowell, seconded by Trustee Lohret, and carried, the 

clerk was allowed to pay warrants for month of November. 

 

On a motion made by Trustee McCotter, seconded by Trustee McDowell, and carried, the 

minutes were approved as written. 

 

It was decided that the Clerk would get $10.00 gift cards for bank tellers in appreciation 

for service to the Village. 

 

On a motion made by Trustee Lohret, seconded by Trustee McCotter, and carried the 

meeting was adjourned at 6:17 P.M. 

 

 

 

Joyann Stimpson 

Argyle Village Clerk 


